If you are traveling from out of town, we have partnered with Americas Best Value Inn of
New Paltz to provide a discounted rate for the duration of your stay. The discounted
rates are valid from October 16 through October 19, 2025.

Important things to note about the discount rate:

Guests do not need to stay all nights to receive the discounted rates. There is no
two-night minimum.

Guests wishing to check-in before the stated check-in time of 4 PM are subject to
an early check-in fee.

Rooms can be reserved at the discounted rate up to the final date mentioned
above. Rooms are NOT "blocked" and are based on availability.

All those seeking accommodation must reserve their room directly with our front
desk staff (available 24 hrs. a day, 7 days a week) at 845-255-8865 ext. 0 and
must share the discount rate code provided.

Guests will NOT be honored with the discounted rates when reserving via the
internet, through ANY third-party website or via the RedLion/Sonesta corporate
toll-free phone number.

All those seeking to cancel MUST do so by 6 PM on the date of arrival. Those
that fail to cancel and obtain a valid cancellation number when doing so, will be
charged as a “no show” without refund.

Your discount rate code is:

G251610S

Your Group Name is:

SUNY New Paltz Alumni Reunion



